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I have been made aware of the Netherbarns development by The Abbotsford Trust. I visited Abbotsford a few
years ago as a direct result of the new Borders Railway, and a key part of the attraction is Abbotsford's stunning
position in the landscape, which I fear would be significantly degraded if the Netherbarns development were to
proceed. I would therefore like to register my objection to this housing plan.

Dr John R Walker
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